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Update Summer Term 2022 
 
 

 

Governors would like to thank parents and staff for their continued support so far this year.  
 
At the beginning of the spring term each governor wrote to their delegated  year to 
introduce themselves. This had a great response from pupils and helped them put a face to 
a name.  
 
Our Chair of Governors set the year 6 pupils a challenge, asking them what they liked about 
school and what they thought could be improved. He had a good response and feedback 
highlighted the school’s greatness, for example in Maths and PE. It also indicated how well 
the staff were appreciated by year 6. Governors were helped to understand what areas of 
the school could do with more focus.  
 
Last term we welcomed a new governor to the board and she has already attended three 
meetings and will be a great asset to the board.  
 
This term, governors will be carrying out in person visits to the school again, something we 
are looking forward to. Whilst our Chair of Governors has had visits over the past two terms 
other governors have kept contact via email to help protect staff and children of the school.  
 
Finally it was so lovely to see so many of you at the Summer Fayre, what a lovey afternoon. 
Thank you to all the staff for organising and running the event and to you, the families, for 
coming along and joining in the fun.  
 
Barleyhurst Park Governing Board 
 
 


